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Editorial 

MÀI 
Welcome to tliis, the first issue of The Aboriginal Child at School for 1995. Readers will 
notice some changes to the design and format of the journal and we would be most pleased 
to receive comment on thosc changes. This is a national journal for teachers of Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islandcr learners and wc are keen to maintain teachcr interest and 
contribution. Thcrc is a widc rangc of topics in this issuc of the journal. Thcrc is also a list 
of availablc back issucs at the end of this issue. Now is the lime to complete personal, school 
or institutional collcctions! 

From lime to timc we receive copics of books from publishers for rcview and invite readers 
to voluntccrlobccomc rcvicwcrs. If you wouldbe willing to rcview books.please scnd aleltcr 
outlining your arcas of interest and availability. You would, of course, get to keep the books 
you rcview. 

Wc would likc to acknowlcdgc the special help given by Jules Watts and Dcbbie Brian who 
hclpcd in the production of this issue of the journal. Thcy have voluntarily typcd, proof-read 
and organiscd back issucs. 

A dctailcd index is being prepared for the first 22 years of publication ( 1973-1995) which will 
bc publishcd as a special supplcmcnt to accompany the Decomber issue. 

Unfortunately, with changes in Commonwealth funding, 1995 will be the last ycar that 
schools with Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islandcr studcnLs will be eligible to receive free 
copics oflhc journal. From 1996 ali subscriptions will bc financial to offset the considcrable 
cost of producing and distribuling the journal. There will be four issucs cach ycar—March, 
June, Scptembcr and Dcccmbcr. 

Kind regards, ^féUM 
Dawn Muir Michael Williams 
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